MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE INTERNATIONAL EDUCATION PROGRAM COUNCIL,

HELD ON WEDNESDAY APRIL 5th 2006
PRESENT: Diane Bates, Barbara Dammel, David Holmes, Katie Hynes, Karen Jenkins, Jenna Klubnick, John Pollock, Suriza van der Sandt, Jennifer Wang, Simona Wright.

APOLOGIES:  Alan Cohen, Bozena Leven, Patricia Wallace.

1) The Minutes of the meeting held on March 1st were read and approved.

2) The Council passed a resolution that two consecutive absences or a total of three absences for an academic year from IEPC meetings would subsequently de-bar those people from IEPC membership.

3) Karen Jenkins and Simona Wright reported that the Strategic Plan had been presented to the Committee on Planning and Priorities, where it had been enthusiastically received and approved. The Strategic Plan had also been disseminated to the Senate. Karen said that the next step is to identify strategic sites with whom we would wish to have exchange agreements. A list of currently approved Study Abroad Programs was distributed. It was noted that the following should be considered as priority locations for further discussion: China, Hong Kong, Taiwan, India, Ghana and South Africa. Diane Bates commented that the Caribbean was not covered and should also be considered as a strategic location for Study Abroad.

The following Faculty Advisors were added to the list:


John Pollock for Chile

       
Dodi Schmidt and Barbara Dammel for Germany


Simona Wright for Italy

        Suriza van der Sandt for South Africa

A motion was then passed that "any person volunteering as an advisor would be considered on an interim basis until the proper advising structure had been set up". It was recommended that a meeting of current Faculty Advisors should be called to commence formalizing the role. May 3rd was suggested.

4) It was noted that Mike Woolf would be visiting the campus on Monday 17th April and that he would be in the 1855 Room from 12 to 2pm.

5) A list was distributed of the approved Study Abroad applications by country for Summer 2006 and the 2006-7 academic year.

                                                     David Holmes

                                                      04/07/06

